September 23, 1587

TO: Law Scheol Faculty

FROM: Liz Jdenkins-5mith, Faculty SecretaryCB/

SUBECT: addendum to Faculty Meeting Minutes of 9/14/87

Upon the request of Dean Parnall, the total number of Law School
gradustes used to determine the top ten percent eligible for the
Order of the Coif was recomputed. An error in the original
figqure was discovered which increased the total number of
graduates from 92 to 98. Following the 1986 rules of the Order
of the Coif, this means that an additional person may be added
to those honored at the September 14th meeting. Thus the
President of the UNM Schoel of Law Chapter of the Order of the
Coif, Garrett Flickinger, has designated that George McFall be
included with those honored as new members of the Order of the
Coif.



